Update from Astro 2005
Information from Lisa Shuger Hublitz (Astro Staff)

Regarding updated information, we are in the final stages of compiling comments from the Committee on the draft survey so that we can finalize the survey.  Once it is put in final form, the survey should go out sometime in January 2006.  For the white paper, at the Denver Committee meeting, the Committee agreed to hire a graduate student to conduct the research for the white paper.  We are in the process of advertising and reviewing resumes.  We hope to have someone here by the end of December and have the research done during January and February.
